
Plan Commission seeks volunteers 
Posted: Jan. 7, 2022 
 
The Village is looking for additional volunteers to serve on the Plan Commission, 
which meets at 7 p.m. the first and third Thursdays of each month at Village Hall. 
  
Commissioners are charged with maintaining the Village’s comprehensive plan for 
the present and future development of the Village. This commission also plays an 
important role in the development process, often holding public hearings for new 
developments and making recommendations on planning issues for the community. 
Ability to attend meetings is critical, and you must be a Tinley Park resident to be 
eligible for consideration. 
  
Volunteering for a commission is a great way to get involved and make a positive 
impact in your community. If you are interested in serving, please submit your 
resume and statement of interest to Kimberly Clarke at kclarke@tinleypark.org. 
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